
Thursday, 24 May 2018, 6.30pm Woodborough School Hall 

OUR WORLD
HOW

WORKS

Parents/guardians of pupils are welcome to attend, with parking available at The Social Club. Alternatively, 
please drop off and collect your children at the School Hall. The talk and questions will last approx. 45 minutes. 

JAMES NOBLE Talk For pupils from Years 5 & 6.  
Entrance is free. Please return slip if you are able to attend.  

✁

Who looks after it? James Noble has been a Forester for over 25 years,  
working to conserve and improve precious Sussex Woodlands. He wants to share 
his passion for trees, forests and anything to do with wood. Not only does he plant 

new trees, he uses the timber from old ones for the most imaginative of uses.

HOW LUCKY WE ARE  
TO HAVE ANY WOODLAND

Presented by James Noble
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